
 

 

 

SEC/48/2017-63                     August 18, 2018 

To 

The Manager, 

Compliance Department, 

BSE Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400 001. 

Scrip Code/Symbol: 540678/COCHINSHIP 

To 

The Manager, 

Compliance Department, 

The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 

Exchange Plaza, 

Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 

Mumbai – 400 051. 

Scrip Symbol: COCHINSHIP 

 

 

Subject: Press Release 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

1. We are enclosing herewith the Press Release dated August 18, 2018 issued by the 

Company which is self-explanatory. 

 

2. We request you to kindly inform your members accordingly. 

 

Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For Cochin Shipyard Limited 

 

 

V Kala 

Company Secretary  

& Compliance Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Press Release 
18-08-2018 

Cochin Shipyard supports Relief work; 

Unaffected by the floods 

As the flood situation remains alarming in Kerala much of downtown Kochi including Cochin Shipyard 

Limited have been unaffected. The company’s plant and machinery remained safe and did not suffer 

adverse impact of the inclement weather.  

Cochin Shipyard also contributed its might for the extensive relief work which is proceeding on war-

footing to save those who are caught up in the present situation. As an immediate measure, the 

company will be contributing Rs. 1 crore towards the Chief Minister’s relief fund under the company’s 

CSR fund. Apart from this, all employees have contributed their one day’s salary and all executives 

have contributed two day’s salary for the rehabilitation of the flood victims. The company is also 

rendering full support to relief camps by way of supplying essentials like prepared food, provisions, 

personal effects etc. 

The company will be considering further support towards rehabilitation in the due course  

 

Kala V 

Spokesperson 


